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Kawasaki Kisen Kaisha, Ltd. 

 

“K” LINE receives '2024 Award for Excellence in Corporate Disclosure' for the first time 

from The Securities Analysts Association of Japan 

 

 

Kawasaki Kisen Kaisha, Ltd. (“K” LINE) has been selected as the excellent company for '2024 

Awards for Excellence in Corporate Disclosure' by The Securities Analysts Association of Japan in 

the category of transportation companies. This is the first time that “K” LINE has received this 

award. 

 

The award selection process is carried out by the Corporate Disclosure Study Group, established 

by The Securities Analysts Association of Japan, who evaluates the quality, volume and timing of a 

company's' disclosure practices in accordance with the following criteria: (1) management's stance 

on investor relations, the function of a company's investor relations department, and a company's 

basic stance on investor relations; (2) disclosures by means of meetings, interviews and 

explanatory materials, (3) fairness of disclosure, (4) disclosure of information related to ESG and 

(5) voluntary disclosure of information based on the conditions of each respective industry.  

 

“K” LINE seeks to enhance appropriate disclosure and interactive communication with our 

stakeholders, including shareholders and investors. 

 

 

➣The Securities Analysts Association of Japan Corporate Disclosure： 

https://www.saa.or.jp/english/advocacy/disclosure.html 

＊Our president's message video is scheduled to be posted in late October. 
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